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Primary School Lunch Survey
Thanks to all the parents who responded to our Trust-wide lunch survey
which closed 6 March 2023. A summary of responses is below:

* 78% of respondents said their children stayed for school lunch.
52% of respondents felt it would be helpful if the process for swapping
between school lunch and packed lunch was easier.
70% of respondents thought sandwiches should be back on the menu
40% of respondents thought sandwiches should be offered 1 - 2 days
per week
80% of respondents would attend a taster event in school

Thank you also for all your comments, if you do have any concerns please
make your school aware at your earliest convenience so these can be
addressed.

We will take on-board this feedback as we plan our future menu’s and catering provision.




